The regular meeting of the City Council was held in the Municipal Court Room on August 1, 1972 at 7:30 P.M. with Mayor Woods presiding.

Present: Archie Woods, Ike Fultz, Robert Leonard, W.F. McElroy

Also Present: Milas D. Franks, City Manager

Absent: Jim Humphreys

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

A group of citizens from Ramsey area appeared before council requesting that council consider the passing of a dog leash law. Council discussed this matter with the citizens and Mayor Woods advised that council would have a meeting and discuss this matter to see what they can come up with and present it at next regular 6097 council meeting.

Mrs. Ida Separs of Roberts avenue appeared before council and requested that something be done to Roberts Avenue which was damaged by heavy traffic due to detour from Kentucky during Highway project. The City Manager advised he and council had checked this street and it was in the paving schedule to begin in August. 6098

Mr. Bill Clemons appeared before council, not to ask anything, but to bring out in the open his feelings regarding the difference, in his opinion, made in repair to Murphy Street and Henry Street. Council discussed this matter with Mr. Clemons at length. Mr. Clemons still was of the opinion that City Manager and council had no intention of doing anything about Murphy Street and that there was a difference made in two streets. Henry Street being the preferred street.

On motion by Robert Leonard, seconded by Ike Fultz and carried by unanimous vote council granted permission for issuance of pool room license to Barney Dingus and Arthur Salyer T/A Norton Pool Room.

Mr. Wright Dawson, Executive Director of Norton Redevelopment & Housing Authority appeared before council and reported on meeting held with Congressman Wampler and 6101 other members of his staff & HUD Officials regarding Pine Hill Project. He advised they were going to finish 27 units and remove 13 units from the project. He also advised of meeting to be held with PAK Committee on Monday Nite, August 14th and that all public hearing will be held by Housing Authority Tuesday, August 15th at 7:30P.M. to consider adoption of Redevelopment Plan for N.D.P. Project.

Mr. Emmitt Swindall and Edmund Smith, Jr. appeared before council asking that the Mayor proclaim the Week of September 1-7, 1972 as Disabled American Veterans 6102 Forget-Me-Not Week be passed.

Mr.SWindall & Mr. Smith also asked that free parking be granted disabled 6103 American Veterans in City of Norton for a limit of not over 2 Hours. Council discussed this matter with Mr. Smith & Mr. Swindall after which it was decided to refer this matter to the Police Chief to see what could be worked out before action is taken.

On motion by Ike Fultz, seconded by W.F. McElroy and carried by unanimous vote council appointed Mayor Archie Woods as Director of Civil Defense for the City of Norton.61(

Appointment of Planning Commission Board member deferred until next regular 6105 council meeting.

There being no further business to come before the council same adjourned.

o prediction of the contract o

ing staggard in Kolon Teganat in Spanish a new York in Spanish in Spanish